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Chicago Announcements 
January 5, 2019 

Friday Sundown 4:34pm (Hinsdale, IL) 
Sabbath Services: Kettering Hall, 1:30PM 

 
 

News of The Work 
 
Beyond Today Telecast 
Beyond Today airs nationwide in the United States on WGN America: 
Sundays at 7:30 a.m. CT; Saturdays at 4 a.m. CT. To find the WGN America 
channel locations in your area please visit wgnamerica.com/channel-finder/ and 
enter your zip code. You will be shown the providers and channel number(s) on 
which you can watch WGN America in your area. All programs can be viewed 
on-demand on dedicated Beyond Today television channels on Roku, Amazon 
Fire TV, iPhone App, and Samsung smart TVs. You can also watch programs 
online at our website: www.ucg.org/beyond-today/television. Please see our 
channel listing online at https://www.ucg.org/beyond-today-television-stations. 
 
From Minister & Member Services:  
 
Please see eNews attachment  
 
 

Local Activities & News: 
 
Wedding Anniversaries 
 
Name      Wedding Date  Anniversary   
Miguel & Gloria Navar  January 31,1976         42 
 
Sabbath Bible Study 
There will be a Bible study before services tomorrow.  
 
In Home Bible Studies 
Gillespie Study January 13, 2:00pm  (Second Sunday of the month) 
Long Study  January 24, 7:00pm  (Fourth Thursday of the month) 
 
Spokesman’s Club  January 16 
The next club meeting will be January 16 here at The Community House. The 
Club will begin promptly at 7:15PM. 
 
Kids Club January 19 
I wanted to send a friendly reminder out on the upcoming Kids Club for January 
19th.   The last Kids club we covered honoring those who are older. For the next 
club, the kids will have an opportunity to share how they honored an older 
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person. I have seen several families at church guiding their children or child in 
showing honor to our older members. I have no doubt that this is very 
encouraging to our older members!  We have a few more Sabbaths till our next 
Kids Club so plenty time left but just thought I would send out a friendly reminder 
for those still in the process. 
 

 
Prayer Requests:  
 
Nothing new to report as of this e-mailing. 


